
 

The 8th Grade Celebration is Almost Here! 
Dear 8th grade parents: 

The JP Case PTO 8th Grade Celebration Committee needs your help.  The Celebration “A Night 
on the Town” will take place Friday June 12th from 7pm to 10pm.  We are requesting assistance from 
parents with the following items: 

Team 8-1 

• Mini water bottles – 1 case 
• Brownies and/or cookies (no nuts please) 
• Glow sticks 

 

Team 8-2 

• Mini water bottles – 1 case 
• Brownies and/or cookies (no nuts please) 
• Glow sticks 

 
Team 8-3 

• Mini cans of soda – 2 six packs 
• Mini cupcakes 
• $5 gifts cards (16 Handles, Jersey Mikes, Five Guys, Five Below, Pancheros) 

 
Team 8-4 

• Mini cans of soda – 2 six packs 
• Mini cupcakes 
• $5 gifts cards (16 Handles, Jersey Mikes, Five Guys, Five Below, Pancheros) 

 

Items may be dropped off at the JP Case front office throughout the day on Friday June 12th, or taken 
directly to the cafeteria beginning at 3PM.  If you know that you are donating “allergy friendly” food 
please label it as “safe” and include an index card with the ingredients.  We will set up an “allergy 
safe” table for these foods with the ingredient cards on display. 

Thank you for your support. 

 


